
 

The Church of St. Christopher 

130 Midland Avenue 

Staten Island, New York   10306 

Parish Office:  (718) 351-2452 

Fax: (718) 351-1174 

Office Hours: Monday - Friday, 

9:30am - 4:00pm 

Web:  www.stcstmmsi.org 

 

The Church of 

St. Christopher and 

St. Margaret Mary 

January 14th, 2018 - 2nd SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME  

The Church of St. Margaret Mary 

560 Lincoln Avenue 

Staten Island, New York   10306 

Church Office:  (718) 351-2612 

Fax: (718) 987-0446 

Office Hours: Monday - Friday, 

9:30am - 2:30pm 

Web:  www.stcstmmsi.org 

Rev. Joseph M. McLafferty, Pastor 

Rev. John P. DeLora, SIUH Chaplain, in residence 

Rev. Edgar Devina, in residence 

Rev. John A. Boehning, Weekend Celebrant 

Rev. Deogracias Lingao, Weekend Celebrant 

Deacon Patrick Graham 

 

MASSES 
Monday - Friday:  St. Christopher éé 9:00am 
                              St. Margaret Mary ... 8:00am 
 

Monday:                Island Shores é.é.. 10:30am, Residents Mass 
 

Saturday:               St. Christopher é.é 9:00am and 4:30pm (Vigil) 
 

Sunday:                 St. Christopher é.é 9:15am, 12:00pm 
                                                                 and 7:00pm 
                              St. Margaret Mary ... 8:00am and 10:30am 
  
Holy Days of Obligation éééééé as announced 
 

CONFESSION 
Saturday:               St. Christopher é.... 1:30pm - 2:30pm 
Otherwise by appointment; call ééé (718) 351-2452 
 

BAPTISMS 
By appointment.  Interviews of parents seeking baptism for their 
children are arranged by calling the Parish Office; (718) 351-2452. 

 

MARRIAGES 
By appointment with one of the priests at least six months in  
advance of the wedding date.  Please contact the Parish Office  

for further information; (718) 351-2452. 
 

SICK CALLS 
Please call the Parish Office; (718) 351-2452. 

 

EUCHARISTIC ADORATION 
Monday - Friday:  St. Christopher éé 12:00pm - 4:30pm 

Coordinators: Barbara Fiore (917) 593-4743 or 
Terry Warner (718) 979-0258  

 

NEW PARISHIONERS 
All new parishioners are invited to register at the Parish Office 

and to participate in our parish life. 
 

ST. CHRISTOPHER SCHOOL 
15 Lisbon Place, 10306     (718) 351-0902 
Mrs. Catherine Falabella, Principal 

 

RELIGIOUS EDUCATION and RCIA 
560 Lincoln Avenue, 10306     (718) 351-2119 

Mrs. Barbara Regan, Coordinator 
 

PARISH CENTER 
136 Midland Avenue, 10306 



 MASS INTENTIONS 

Saturday, Jan 13th 
            9:00am (C)  
       4:30pm (C)    
Sunday, Jan 14th 
            8:00am (M)  
            9:15am (C)  
          10:30am (M)  
          12:00pm (C)                               
 7:00pm (C)            

  
Monday, Jan 15th

          
       8:00am (M)  
            9:00am (C)  
 
Tuesday, Jan 16th 
            8:00am (M)  
            9:00am (C)  

 
Wednesday, Jan 17th  
            8:00am (M) 

                  9:00am (C)  
   
Thursday, Jan 18th 
      8:00am (M)  
            9:00am (C)  
  
Friday, Jan 19th            
  8:00am (M)   
   9:00am (C)  
    
Saturday, Jan 20th        
    9:00am (C)  
            4:30pm (C)   
 
Sunday, Jan 21st   
            8:00am (M)  
            9:15am (C)  
          10:30am (M)  
          12:00pm (C)                               
 7:00pm (C)            

 
Matthew Clark 
Michael Curran 
 

 
John Hesterhagen 
Liv & Decôd Members Holy Name Society 
George Ryan 
Anne & James Favaloro 
Matthew Clark 
 
 
Anthony Ragaini 
Edward Kessig 
 
 
Andrew Lee & Family 
Paul Mancuso, Thomas &  
Johanna Faulkner and Marion Russ 
 
The Parishioners 
Dominick Cotogno 
 
 
Robert McCloskey, Sr. 
For the Parishioners 
 
 
For those who feel lost or lonely 
Aurelio & Octavio Gallol 
 
 
Gabriella Cangemi 
Decôd mem of the Vito Family  
 
 
John Hesterhagen 
Filomena Buono Stubel 
Rosemarie Villafuerte 
James Patterson, Jr. 
Richard Willis 

(C)  St. Christopher Church (M)  St. Margaret Mary Church 

PRAY FOR OUR SICK 
ñ... touch only the tassel on his cloak,  

and as many as touched it were healed.ò  Mark 6:56 

NOTE:  Those in bold were added this week. 

Carol Albunio 
Daniel Arnone 
Ann Basso 
Anthony Capece 
Marie Cassitto 
Frank Ciabattari 
Paul Cigliano 
Sal Cigliano 
Eileen Cima 
Jeanne Ciocco 
Virginia Cowan 
Terence Crowley 
Joseph David 
Carmen Della Jacono 
Mary Graham Delmar 
Jennifer Dennis 
Carmella Falcone 
Rosemarie DiStefano 
Anita Fabiano 
Gwyn Feldstein 

Brendan Fitzpatrick 
Anne Gallagher 
Debbie Giardino 
Carmine Granite 
Peter Guinta 
Betty Herbert 
Cornelius Keane 
Richard LaVecchia 
Linda Litkenhaus 
Diego Lopez 
Richard Malanga 
Delia Mandia 
Antoinette Mannino 
Thomas Manno 
Delia Mayott 
Robert McHale 
Margaret McLaughlin 

Timmy Mohin 
Frank OôDonnell 
Lily OôDonovan 
Matthew Onorato 

Kenny Ordyke 
Martha Pagliuca 
Grace Parker 
Judy Paul 
Joseph Perinelli 
Robert Pisano 
Harry Prokop 
Thomas Puleo 
Steven Rivera 
Amy Rubin 
Robert Sabatino, Sr. 
Grace Sasanelli 
Angelo Savarino 
Rosalee Savattere 
Alfred Sebastiano 
Eleanor Shields 
Helen St. John 
Al Taylor 
Stella Vasile 
Ginger Yannotta 

REFLECTION 
January 14, 2018  
2nd Second Sunday of Ordinary Time 
 
"He first found his own brother Simon and told him, 'We have found the Messiah.'" After spending the day in the company of Christ, 
Andrew took action. He shared the good news! Instead of keeping his newfound friendship with Jesus all to himself, Andrew invited his 
brother into the fold. Andrew found Simon and "brought him to Jesus." This was no small matter because Simon would become Peter, 
the first pope! How important it is to bring others along with us to meet Christ! 
 
Yet, how often do we reach out with the kind of confidence that Andrew had? Are we ready and willing to share our faith with our  
family and friends? Do we consider our relationship with Jesus a gift to be shared, or a fact to be safely hidden away in our personal 
prayer corner? 
 
Part of our call as Christians is to evangelize others, to share with them the good news of salvation. Loving Jesus and following his  
moral commands is essential, of course, but it is not the end of the story. The Gospel message is meant for all people, and we are meant 
to be its messengers. Sometimes this requires us to step out of our comfort zone. It may mean speaking up when we'd rather be silent. It 
may mean inviting someone to Mass when they might say no. But it might also mean a conversion for someone we care about. It might 
mean a new minister for the Church. Ultimately, it might mean another saint in heaven. 
 
None of that is up to us, however. What we can control is only whether we share our faith joyfully and extend the invitation to others to 
experience the peace that comes from knowing Christ. 

PRAY FOR THE MEMBERS OF OUR PARISH 
FAMILY IN THE U.S. ARMED FORCES 

 

ARMY 
Lt Colonel Suzanne L. Jones, DDS,ABGD,FAGD 
1st Sargent Stephen Dunne 
Specialist Edward Murphy, 4th Infantry Div 
NAVY 
Petty Officer 1st Class Ryan Matthew Gardiner 
Max Davidson, Navy Fighter Pilot 
Benny Davidson, Submarine Officer 
Julian C. Olivar, Class 3rd 
Sierra P. Butts, E4 
AIR FORCE 
Master Sgt. Elisa Nickolic 
MARINES 
Lance Cpl. Vincent P. Gennaro 
Master Gunnery Sgt. Frederic Zeyer 
PFC Denis Hugh Corrigan, Jr. 
 

If you know of an active duty military member please notify Peggy 
Rybarczyk (718) 351-2452 of their name, rank and branch. 



FOR THE WEEK OF JAN 14th 
 

The Bread and Wine are being offered  
At St Christopher Church for 
Susan & Francis Shaw and  

Loretta & Charles Schwartz Sr. 

ñé A TIME TO MOURN éò - Ecclesiastes 3:4   
 

Pray for the soul of Father Joseph Irwin and his family. 
 

   ñI am the resurrection and the life; whoever believes in 
me, even if he dies, will liveò - John 11:25-26 

YOUR ENVELOPE COUNTS  
 

12/31 Regular = 1st  6,062 
Utility & Energy = 2nd   $949 
1/1 Solemnity of Mary = $970 

1/7 Regular = 1st  6,322 
Communications & the Catholic University = 2nd   $1,049 

 
 

Thank you for your continuing generosity  

ALBA HOUSE 
 

St Pauls Publishing, operated by the priests and brothers of the 
Society of St Paul at the Alba House, on Victory Boulevard, has 
three job vacancies.  A part-time sales  
assistant for their book store, a part-time 
sales assistant for their Publishing  
Department and a part-time temporary 
cook.   
 
The candidates for the sales assistant posi-
tions, must be fluent in English and  
Spanish, have good computing skills and a 
pleasant manner.   
 
For additional information and a job application form, contact 
Dora Torres on (800) 343-2522 between 1:00pm and 5:00pm on 
weekdays, or email Dora at ñdora@stpauls.us 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
For the month of December our Winner is Elizabeth Tormey. 

Congratulations! 

THANK YOU! 
 

Our Christmas season has ended 
and I thank those who helped in so 
many ways during this season. For 
Advent,  I thank Bridie Gormley 
and the Schweizer Family for the 
Advent Wreath which lead us into 
the festivity and greenery of 
Christmas. 
 

For our Christmas decorations I thank Elizabeth Tormey and her 
team of volunteers, Margaret Pisciottano, the Holy Name Society, 
and the Illuzzi Family who helped to make our churches look 
beautiful.  Thank you to all who donated generously for the 
Christmas collection and for the Christmas flowers. 
 
Thank you to Fr. John, Fr. Gabriel, Fr. Boehning, Fr. Deo and Fr. 
Ed for leading us in the celebrations of our liturgies throughout 
the year.  Thank you to Patty Beniquez, Robert Butler, Celeste 
Lederer, choir members, lectors, Eucharistic ministers, ushers, 
altar society women, and altar servers. Thank you to Sophie 
Loresto and Carolyn Volpicello for faithfully carrying out the 
sacristan duties. 
 
Fr. Gabriel arrived safely home on January 3rd where a large 
crowd greeted him at the airport.  His ordination as bishop will be 
on Saturday, February 3, 2018 at a stadium, and his installation as 
bishop of Banjul will be the next day, Sunday, February 4, 2018 
at the Cathedral of Our Lady of the Assumption.  Please pray for 
him. 
 
Now we have begun the church season of Ordinary Time, but 
there is nothing ñordinaryò about it.  In our Sunday Gospels, we 
will be hearing about Jesusô teaching, healing, preaching and par-
ables from St. Markôs Gospel.  This will continue until February 
14, 2018, Ash Wednesday, when we begin Lent. 
 
God bless you,  
Fr. Joe 

STATEN ISLAND UNIVERSITY HOSPITAL 
 

SI Hospital is looking for volunteers to assist in 
the Gift Shops at both locations. If you are  
interested or would like more information 
please call Christine at 718-226-4931.  
  

MONDAY, JANUARY 15TH IS  
DR. MARTIN LUTHER LINK DAY 


